
YOUR CHIPPY
NEEDS YOU

We know. Your favourite Fish & Chips is getting more

expensive, which isn't great when household budgets are

under strain across the UK. 




On our side, every single ingredient has rocketed in price,

some by more than 100%, meaning we have no choice but to

raise prices if we're going to survive.




In fact, 1 in 3 fish and chip shops may go bust in 2022, so
we really value your support.




Thanks for your understanding and rest assured that the

moment we can lower the prices again, we will. In the

meantime, we appreciate your support of the British fish and

chip sector, and thanks for being a loyal customer.




companydebt.com/save-the-fish-and-chip-shop/


